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Delicious festive food at Princess Christian Care Home

Christmas Eve, Christmas Day and Boxing Day here at Princess Christian Care Home saw three days, three different menus

and three different talented Chefs and teams!

We want to say a huge thank you to everyone who worked so hard over these festive days to bring true joy and amazing food

to our residents, their families and friends, and our colleagues here at our Home. What a wonderful time we’ve had!

Thank you to Chef Cristian and team for their wonderful Christmas Eve meals, Chef-in-training Eduard and team for providing

Christmas Day delights and Head Chef Cosmin and team for their delicious food on Boxing Day. Not forgetting our brilliant

Dining Assistants, Ionela and Adelina, for helping during busy times.

Festive good wishes to you all!
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